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Staff is currently busy writing CRP contracts for FY2022.  They are also gearing up 
for the fall terrace layout season.  We currently have a handful of summer terrace 
jobs started which will keep technical staff somewhat busy until the fall season is 
underway.   
 
All of our Field offices are also still accepting applications for EQIP.  The sign-up 
for FY 2022 will continue through Friday November 19th, 2021 to get in on the first 
round of funding. 
 
Staffing update:  I have still not received official word on our Soil Conservationist 
selection for the Tekamah FO.  My understanding is that it is still being worked 
through our HR office. 
 
I regret that I am not able to provide a more detailed or in-person report this month, 
I am currently sick at home with Covid and have been since last Wednesday.  I plan 
to return to the office and back to full strength September 13th.     
 
That’s it until next Month!  Thank you for your time! 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Andy Bohnenkamp 
P-MRNRD District Conservationist 
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